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The Transporter is a quarterly publication by the Alaska DOT&PF Civil Rights Office, designed to keep the our
valued DBEs, partners and stakeholders up to date with the latest news and information from the Alaska DOT&PF
Civil Rights Office.

Finalizing the Alaska DOT&PF 2021-Finalizing the Alaska DOT&PF 2021-
2023 DBE Goal Methodology2023 DBE Goal Methodology

March, 2021

The Civil Rights Office is working to finalize
the last revisions and updates to the Alaska
DOT&PF FFY 2021-2023 DBE Goal
Methodology.

Keep up to date on the most recent updates,
and future events related to the DBE Goal
Methodology by checking on the Civil Rights

http://www.dot.state.ak.us/cvlrts/index.shtml


Office webpage!

Note: The public comment period for the most recent
revisions has not re-opened. Stay tuned for the public
comment period to reopen.

FFY 2021-2023 DBE Goal Methodology

The CRO is pleased to welcome the following new DBE firms!

Lundy Enterprises
Global Train Services, LLC
Veneklasen Associates, Inc.

Arctic Swan Construction, Inc.

2021 DBE and Subcontractors2021 DBE and Subcontractors
Conference!Conference!

Did you miss it?

The Annual DBE & Subcontractors'
Conference was held on March 2nd, 4th, 9th,
and 11th. While the virtual DBE &
Subcontractors Conference has wrapped for
this year, we've posted the event to the CRO
webpage.

Check out the News & Events Page of the
Civil Rights Office webpage to see all the
videos of each days' events, and the
presentations!

Links to the documents and materials by our

http://www.dot.state.ak.us/cvlrts/index.shtml


presenters are also linked on the pages!

A special thank you to our partners at AGC,
and the Procurement Technical Assistance
Center for helping to sponsor and organize
this years' virtual conference.

A huge thanks to all of our presenters,
including Alaska DOT&PF Commissioner
John MacKinnon!

Full DBE Conference Recap

Phishing E-mails - What to look for!

E-mail Scams and CRO
communications

Please be aware of an ongoing annual
declaration DBE certification
impersonation. The Civil Rights Office staff has
received phone calls and emails about the
scammers impersonating the Civil Rights
Office (CRO) last week. All DBEs should stay
vigilant against this scheme.
 
The suspect emails use various subject lines
such as DBE Certification – Annual
Declaration. It asks firms to complete and
submit the attached declaration including a
complete copy of the firm’s most recent tax
returns in order to continue their DBE
eligibility. It also asks firms to report changes
in ownership and/or control of the firm before
the annual anniversary date.
 
All emails concerning DBE Certification will
come directly from the Civil Rights Office
staff. When in doubt, please contact the Civil
Rights Office staff before clicking on the link
or download the attachments. 

http://www.dot.state.ak.us/cvlrts/index.shtml
http://www.dot.state.ak.us/cvlrts/civilrights.shtml


2021 Map to Success Program

The 2021 Map to Success
Application opens in April

Are you a newly certified DBE, or perhaps
you want to take a look at where your
business should go from here?

Watch the Civil Rights Office webpage for
the 2021 Map to Success Program
Application!

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy:
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml


